
Nursery 
Christmas Party 

With Christmas fast approaching we are already getting excited about our 
Christmas performance and of course, our Christmas party! 
 
This year our Christmas party will be held in the morning of Wednesday 
19th December.  We have chosen this session to ensure that as many 
children as possible can attend during their usual Nursery sessions.  If your 
child does not usually attend one of these sessions, they are welcome to 
attend Nursery on this morning from 9am-12pm to allow them to join us for 
the party. 
 
On Christmas party day, children are invited to come to Nursery in their 
party clothes, but please ensure they still wear footwear suitable for going 
outside in. 
 
We will be enjoying party games, Christmas dancing,  a shared party lunch 
and hopefully (if we’ve been really good!) a visit from Father Christmas. 
On the day, children will not need to bring a packed lunch.  Instead we will 
ask all parents to bring a contribution towards our party lunch, which we 
will send out more details of, the week before the party. 
 
Please ensure you have sent back your secret brown envelope ASAP. 
 
Many thanks for your continuing support, 
 
Mrs Jackson 
Nursery Teacher 


